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May 8, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am very concerned by knownothing environmental policies. This week

the EPA removed many of the scientists on their review board. This fol-

lows removal of EPA web sites discussing the science of global warming and

coincides with a sweeping interior department review of its boards. The

disingenuous assertion by an Interior Department spokesman that these re-

movals were in the interest of competitiveness along with the assertion that

industry rather than academic representatives were expected to be consid-

ered for these boards only increases suspicion that your administration is

attempting to eliminate anyone knowledgeable about the science from most

environmental decisions.

Please assure me that you will seek competent advice on environmental

questions.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our rational governmental policies.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


